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Dear Parents,

Homework assignments are distributed every Thursday (After School Program) and Saturday
(Saturday Program). Parents, please assure that your child(ren) is using the correct stroke
order when writing Chinese and review any mistakes that have been marked by their teacher
to avoid making the same errors. Assignments should be completed and handed in on

time. All class textbooks and workbooks include vocabulary and stroke order practice, and we
highly encourage students to use these resources.

Kind Reminders:

1. If your child(ren) is unable to attend Chinese School for any reason, please let our office
or your child(ren)’s teacher know before or on the day of via note, e-mail, or phone.

2. If there are any updates to your contact information, please inform our office immediately.
Up-to-date information is paramount for the safety of our students.

Saturday 12:00pm Pick-Ups

Our Saturday Program classes end at 12:00PM, and during this time, many cars are actively
moving. For safety reasons, our Kindergarten and 1% grade students will remain seated and
wait until parents personally pick them up in the classroom. All other class students will be
dismissed at the schoolyard center doors. We ask that parents park, get out of your cars, and
personally retrieve your students. We will not allow students to walk to their cars on their own.

Eva Wong
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